
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Our ref: SBT/Transition Summer Book Club 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Summer Book Club 

At Crofton School we know that reading for pleasure is a key to success in secondary school. It helps pupils 

progress in all of their subjects and it also supports their wellbeing.  To help the new Year 7s get off to a good 

start, we are taking part in a Summer Book Club run by the charity, Book Clubs in Schools 

(bookclubsinschools.org). 

 

For those joining us at Crofton School in September, we would like to encourage all new Year 7s to read 

Wonderscape by Jennifer Bell.  There will be a Questions and Activities pack, related to the book, on our school 

website. 

 

Completed packs can be handed in/emailed to the LRC in September, when participants will be invited to a 

lunchtime Summer Book Club session to celebrate their participation and talk about the book with their peers.  

 

Books can be purchased in a number of ways: 

• Via your local bookshop or online retailer (RRP £7.99) 

• At a special price of £4.00, payable via your child’s Crofton School ScoPay account and completing this 

form here. 

• Orders close 22 June 2024 and book will be distributed via Tutors on the transition days on  8/9 July. 

• It will be available to download as an eBook for a special price of 99p, between 15 July - 18 August 

from Amazon to enable reading via the Kindle App. 

 

Please can you encourage and support your child to read the book and complete the activities.  Do talk to your 

child about the book, and anything you are reading yourselves! If possible, perhaps read some along with 

them.  The activities are designed to be fun and involve some writing, drawing and model making - there is no 

need to complete everything, but we look forward to seeing completed packs in September. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Mr C Buckman  Mrs S Bryant 

 Head of Year    LRC Manager 

http://bookclubsinschools.org/
https://forms.office.com/e/2Xy3riCdne
https://forms.office.com/e/2Xy3riCdne

